
 

 

NZX Announcement: 

LGFA lists all existing series of bonds on NZX Debt 
Market 

New Zealand Local Government Funding Agency Limited (LGFA) announces 
that all existing series of bonds it has issued have been accepted for quotation by 
NZX and will be quoted on the NZX Debt Market from today, 16 November 
2015.   

The Profile in connection with the quotation is attached together with a copy of 
LGFA's current investment statement. 

For further information on LGFA visit the website www.lgfa.co.nz or contact:  

Mark Butcher, Chief Executive 

Telephone 021 223 6573 
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